Lynley Scott

From: Molly McDouall <Molly.McDouall@wynnwilliams.co.nz>

Sent: Friday, 17 November 2023 12:00 PM

To: DP Hearings

Cc: Kate Woods; Lucy de Latour; Jake Robertson; Alyson Hutton; Daniel Hadfield
Subject: Te Pitahi Ladies Mile - Questions for submitters' experts [WW-ACTIVE.FID557424]

Téena koe Lynley,

This email is to inform you that QLDC will not be submitting any questions for submitters’ experts (under 9.15 of the
Hearing Panel’s Direction).

Nga mihi nui,

Molly
Molly McDouall
Solicitor
Wynn Williams
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This e-mail (including any attachment) is confidential and may be legally privileged. If you have received
this email in error, you must not disclose or use its contents and must immediately notify the sender and
then delete this email. While we regularly scan our computer system for viruses using anti-virus software,
this email (including any attachment) may not be free of viruses and therefore you will open it at your own
risk.



